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FREEZE ALARM REMINDER 

 
     We will be putting the Freeze Alarms in your units again this 
winter.  These are to monitor the temperature and if a problem comes 
up, it calls out and we can check your heat.  These are connected to 
the phone lines, so if you change phones, change numbers, or 
disconnect your phone, you must contact Mike Williams.   
     REMEMBER, leave your heat on at 55 degrees, windows closed, 
and cupboards open.  A few years ago we had a water line break and 
the total loss was just under $100,000.   
 

DO NOT TURN OFF YOUR HEAT! 
 

Mike Williams, 847-370-9993 or mgw2@comcast.net  
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